
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLANNING AND ZONING 

SPECIAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION 

JANUARY 31, 2022 at 7:00 P.M. 

HAGERMAN CITY HALL, 191 STATE STREET N 
 

Mr. Bruce Bothwell has applied for a Special Use Permit. The 

address is 231 State Street North, Block 26, Lots 16 & 17, 

Hagerman, ID 83332.  ( RPH3000026016A ) Formerly used as 

the Visitor Center. 

The intent of the Special Use Permit is to convert some of the 

office space into living quarters. 

The hearing will be held in a facility that is accessible to persons 

with disabilities. Special accommodations will be available, 

upon request, two (2) days prior to the hearing. For more 

information, contact City Hall at (208) 837-6636. 


